
 

 

 
 
 

Barnstable Disability Commission 
Minutes  

July 18, 2018 
Hyannis Youth & Community Center 
141 Bassett Lane Hyannis, MA 02601 

 
Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Members present: Sabrina Kane, Chair; Linda McKinney; Paul Logan; Sarah Nicholson, Paula 
Breagy, Denis Briand, Marc Brunco; and Tammy Cunningham.  
 
Guests: Anne Mazzola; Mona Solmonte; Jean Boyle; and Mona Solmonte.  
 
Members excused: Sheila Mulcahy, Vice Chair; Steve Spillane. 
 
Dining Guide – Anne Mazzola and Jean Boyle were present to discuss with the BDC the process 
of surveying restaurants for accessibility.  Paul Logan stated if an establishment is in the guide it 
should be accessible.   Sabrina Kane stated training will be held to learn how to go about 
conducting a survey and what to look for.   Training will be approximately 1 hour in length.  
Tammy Cunningham will send Sabrina contact information for Elizabeth Wurbain of BID.     
 
Curb Cuts – Paul Logan stated he will draft a letter to be sent to Mark Ells, Dan Santos, Paul 
Groves with a copy to Amanda Ruggiero on the BDC’s positon on curb cuts.    
 
Approval of the minutes of 6/20/18 – Paul Logan moved to approve as amended, Denis Briand 
seconded.    
 
Discussion on financial report - Upcoming year’s scholarship process and number to be 
awarded to be discussed at next month’s meeting.   
 
AAB Variances and awards – When they are received by HR, HR to date stamp the 
correspondence and email to Sarah and Paul.   
 
AAB updating of Rules & Regulations – Paul Logan stated he attended a hearing at Cape Cod 
Community College and made recommendations as an individual, not as a Member.  
 
Awareness Campaign – The campaign on raising awareness on the BDC and mission will be 
continuing.  It was suggested that member’s do an interview for channel 18.   
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Access Survey Training – Paul Logan made a motion that the Commission cover the costs of 
$15 for any members who would like to participate in the two day training being held in 
September, Denis Briand seconded.    
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:03 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Tammy L. Cunningham 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The mission of the Barnstable Disability Commission 
is to advise and guide the Town of Barnstable and the general public regarding 

issues of accessibility in accordance with the American’s With Disabilities Act  (ADA) 


